
P. O. Box 72 

Haenertsburg 

0730 

Limpopo 

25th September 2012 
 

Nemai Consulting 

P.O. Box 1673 

SUNNINGHILL 

2157 

 

ATT: D. Henning 

RE: Proposed Ncwabeni Off-Channel Storage Dam: Declaration by Invertebrate 

Specialist 

 

Dear Mr Henning 

 

This serves to declare the following with regards to the abovementioned project: 

 

1. That we acted as an independent specialist and that we satisfy the requirements 

stipulated in regulation 17 of Government Notice (GN) No. R543; 

2. That the summary of the findings and recommendations from our specialist report that 

was included in the Environmental Impact Assessment Report, in accordance with 

regulation 31(2)(j) of Government Notice No. R543, is accurate and a true reflection of 

our study; and 

3. That our reports comply with regulation 32(3) of Government Notice No. R543. 

 

 

Kind regards 
 

 
  

Vincent van der Merwe 

Specialist Invertebrate Consultant 

074 166 0410 

vincentv@ewt.org.za 


